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A bilateral meeting between l’Autorité de la Concurrence from France and Spain’s

National Authority for Markets and Competition (CNMC1) took place in Madrid on

February 2, chaired by their respective Presidents, Mr. Bruno Laserre and Mr.

José María Marín Quemada.

The meeting aims to promote a better understanding of both institutions in order

to reinforce cooperation and common actions.

The Presidents of both institutions were accompanied by members of the Board,

competition and legal departments. The encounter has been very fruitful as it

has helped to build stronger links as well as to share good practices in different

fields.

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/user/standard.php?id_rub=629&id_article=2718
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